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Weekly Newsletter - Friday 20th November 2020

ALLERGY AWARENESS
Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies. Please can parents
be conscious of this when providing packed lunches and snacks.

Please see the notices below regarding Christmas.

CARDS - We will run this on a similar system to reading books, if you want to give
Christmas cards please drop cards off on Tuesdays in the box outside the classroom
door and they will then be given out on Fridays, drop off on a Friday and we will give
these out on a Tuesday. As usual we cannot give out lists of names due to GDPR.

BAUBLES - The children are decorating baubles as usual that will be put on the village
Christmas tree, thank you to the parish council for their assistance with this.

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY - Wednesday 9th December will be Christmas jumper day
in school

CRAFTERNOON - This will take a slightly different format this year as we are
unable to invite parents/carers in to join us, however the children will still be taking
part in the event and making some wonderful festive creations in class.

we have passed the numbers to the kitchen to order our yummy Christmas
dinner. Unfortunately we won’t be able to have everyone in the hall as we
usually do and we will be following the same routine as children are
currently used to on that day.

TESCO GIFT TREE

Don’t forget we are collecting for the Tesco gifting tree - let the office know if you need another letter for
the slip to attach.
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PE TIMETABLE

Please remember children should attend school in their PE kits on these days.

Next weel is Reception Monday & Friday
week 1
Year 1 Monday & Thursday
Year 2 Wednesday & Friday
Year 3 Tuesday & Wednesday
Year 4S Tuesday & Thursday (week 1), Wednesday & Thursday (week 2)
Year 4C Wednesday & Friday (week 1), Tuesday & Friday (week 2)
Year 5 Monday & Thursday
Year 6 Tuesday & Thursday

FLU CATCH-UP CLINIC
For those who did not receive the nasal flu immunisation in school

Richmond Friary Hospital, Clinic Room, Ground Floor, Queens Road, Richmond, DL10 4U)J
Wednesday 16th December- 3:30-5pm. You do not need to make an appointment.

Further information hdft.childhood.immunisations@nhs.net or 01423 553115

Sehec gREsREY School Gateway payments will now show as ParentPay on bank statements, they are part
m of the same company and have recently updated their banking. You do not need to be

concerned or change the way you make payments.

Hangout Contact Number: 07756 040396 ~ 7:30am - 8:45am & 3pm - 6pm, Monday - Friday during term time
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